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SUBJ: Proposed FEMA Flood Zone Map For South San Francisco & San Bruno CA

FEMA:

| am a property owner/resident in San Bruno who will have his property designated to reside in the
PROPOSED FLOOD ZONE — IF the proposed FEMA Flood Zone Map is approved and published as
circulated to the Cities of South San Francisco and San Bruno CA.

My request to FEMA (as detailed in my letter to President Trump dated 15 May 2018) is that FEMA and
the Cities of South San Francisco and San Bruno sit down and together review the findings of the Cities’
consultant that comes to a different conclusion on how much flooding will occur. As U.S.
Congresswoman Jackie Speier in her February 16 2018 letter to FEMA in her paragraph labeled 1) she
writes, and | quote ...”It is deeply troubling that an entirely different rational was offered, without
adequate notice to either community or a chance to adjust their presentation based upon this line of
reasoning. In fact, it makes sense that someone might want to study riverine flows in combination with
the actions of the bay. However, my staff reports that FEMA didn’t offer data during the presentation to
support its own assertions.”end quote

I am here to ask FEMA to sit down with the Cities of South San Francisco and San Bruno to together
discuss their consultant’s findings and together determine if there is a different Flood Zone Map that
should be finalized and published. I further ask that FEMA hold off on finalizing and publishing their
existing map until the above joint meeting agreed to findings have been accepted.

Thank you for your time.

Robert Riechel
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